
You don't often get email from albeatrez@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important

From: Barb McMonigal-St Dennis
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council; CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Barb McMonigal-St Dennis; Eric Hudak
Subject: FW: Notice of public hearing - Kellogg/3rd St bridge feedback; Lunda Construction and the City of Saint Paul, City

Council Public Hearing date, December 4, 2024
Date: Thursday, November 21, 2024 9:10:55 AM

Good morning,
 
Forwarding email regarding a Sound Level Variance (SLV) application for Lunda Construction and the
City of Saint Paul. City Council Public Hearing date is December 4, 2024.
 
Thank you,
 
Barb
 
Barbara McMonigal-St. Dennis
Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI)
375 Jackson Street
Suite 220
Saint Paul MN  55101
651.266.9137
Main: 651.266.8989
Fax: 651.266.9124
 
 
 

From: al beatrez <albeatrez@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2024 8:04 PM
To: Barb McMonigal-St Dennis <barb.mcmonigal-st.dennis@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Notice of public hearing - Kellogg/3rd St bridge feedback
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

 
Hello Barb,
 
I've received sound level variance mailings for the bridge project because I own a home at 662
3rd St E.  When the bus transit station was constructed on the same block, it included an
inspection of the house before and after construction to ensure the building activity didn't
affect the structure.  I don't believe that project had much activity that would have affected the
house. The bridge project on the other hand could impact the structure of buildings. My
renters have commented on how they feel the impact and vibration of the work that is being
done. Why wouldn't this project take the same approach and inspect the houses and or
building in the general area? I look forward to hearing your thoughts
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Thanks
 
Al Beatrez
952-688-7808


